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Polite reminder:
The school day starts 
at 8:45am (gates are 
open from 8:35am)
School gates are 
closed promptly at 
8:55am and children 
arriving after this time 
will have to go through 
the main office and will 
be marked as late.

Attendance to the 
14th February 

94.5%
Please support us 
by ensuring that 
your children come 
to school everyday.

We have had a number of 
children being taken out of 
school due to Holidays.
Holidays are not allowed to be 
taken during term time and 
they will be recorded as 
unauthorised. 
This may result in a Fixed 
Penalty Notice being issues 
by the Local Authority.

Weekly Attendance
A massive well done to the following 

classes on winning the weekly attendance 
this half term: 

~Elm Class~
~ Oak Class~

~ Woodlands Class ~

Each class had a turn of spinning the 
wheel in assembly to find out what their 

winning surprise was!

It has been a lovely  
welcoming all the children 
back after half term.
Hopefully the sickness 
bug which hit us hard last 
half term has now passed.
We undertook  a school  
deep clean to prevent the 
bug spreading any further!
We are glad everyone is 
feeling better.!

Help your child’s 
class have a chance 
at winning the Pizza 
Party by bringing 
them to school 
everyday!
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